
 
 

 
Hello CAM members, our monthly newsletter is attached. 
 
Please let me know if you would like to unsubscribe from this newsletter. 

 
 
 
 

 

  

  

AMA Charter #3470  

July 21, 2020 

RC Club Information​  

President: Chris Roberts  

Vice President: Terry Gilliand  

Secretary: Owen Dwire 

Treasurer: Tom Withem  

Safety Officer: Butch Clark  

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff  

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland  

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand 

 

Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliand 

Web: Chris Roberts  

Typical Meeting Agenda 

Welcome 



Approve Agenda 

New member applications 

Reports 

Field Officer 

Safety Officer 

Intro Pilots report 

Treasurer’s report 

Old Business 

New Business 

Auction / Show & Tell 

Q & A  

  

August's Meeting Minutes​  

Jeff Simek (Pinch hitting for Owen)  

  
  
CAM  August 19, 2020 Meeting Notes: 
  
Called to order at 7:00 pm 
  
July​ minutes approved  
  
Guests/perspective new members:  
A Starr from Beverly Hills.  Bob Starr, who recently moved to the Hickory area from 
Beverly Hills, Florida, was warmly welcomed. Formerly employed in the military and 
public schools, Bob has been flying for years and was active in two Florida flying clubs. 
He enjoys flying primarily electric high-winged planes.   
 
Field Report:  
Considerable rainfall has made it difficult to keep up with lawn mowing.  The lawn was 
cut three times over the past month.  The field is certainly green and the grass quite 
healthy – and in good shape.  There was discussion on rebuilding the flying tables: the 
consensus was to undertake a work day in the spring. 
 
Safety Report: No issues. 
 



Intro Pilot Report:  
John, and his son Luke (Fields) continue their training.  John is progressing on the 
buddy box: Luke has been flying frequently and both continue to improve their skills. 
Both are AMA members and full members of the club. 
Jaydin is away in Military School but is home weekend and likely to be flying in his time 
off. 
 
Treasurer's Report:  
All is well. Current balance is $2166.88 with 26 paid members. 
 
Old Business: 
Good turnout reported from the August 8 Fly-In.  Three visiting clubs attended.  CAM 
raised $98 through the 50/50 and donations.   
One more Fly-In planned for 26 Sept.  Donations and 50/50 (in lieu of landing fee) will be 
accepted for a local charity (TBD). 
  
New Business: 
The September monthly meeting will be held as scheduled at the flying field. 
 
Due to issues on obtaining meeting spaces in the continuing COVID environment, the 
consensus was that beginning in October, weather permitting, meetings will be held 
Sunday afternoons starting at 2 p.m. at the flying field.  A motion was made, seconded 
and passed unanimously to adopt this as the winter meeting strategy. 
 
The nominations committee in September will entertain nominations for the club’s 2021 
Officer positions and volunteers are asked to come forward (operators are standing by). 
Elections will be held in November.   
 
Show and Tell: 
Nothing to report. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
Sept 19: Rivers Edge Fun Fly and Swap Meet  
Sept 26: CAM Fly-In 
TBA: Hunting Creek Fly-In 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 
  

  



  

  

  

NEXT MEETING INFO:​  

September 15, 2020 at 7 PM 

1200 Drag Strip Road  

Hudson, NC,28638 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
Caldwell Aeromodelers 
http://www.caldwellaeromodelers.com/ 
 
Owen Dwire - Secretary 
 
You are receiving this e-mail because you have been placed on the recipient list for the monthly newsletter 
for Caldwell Aeromodelers. 
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